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23.5.22 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Message from Mrs Rawlins –  23.5.22 
 

Apologies for the lack of updates from me for the last couple of weeks – it has been a very busy time in 
school!  However, I just wanted to let you know about our plans for a Jubilee celebration this Friday, as it 
does mean a change to the school meal on that day. 
 
Jubilee lunch / celebration 
This Friday, 27th May, we will have lunch outside on the KS2 field.  Children with packed lunches will bring 
them out to the field, and children having school lunch will have their lunch brought out to the field.  School 
lunch will be served in a takeaway box.  Water will be served, but not milk. 
 
Lunch will be: 
Main option:  Fish fingers, chips and baked beans with tomato ketchup available 
Meat-free option:  Vegetable nuggets, chips and baked beans with tomato ketchup available 
 
Please note that there will not be a baked potato option or salad available. 
 
For dessert, we are having an ice cream van to serve ice cream cones for everyone (including children 
having packed lunch).  We will have a suitable option available for those children with dietary needs. 
 
We are hoping that the weather stays good, so that we can enjoy having our whole school outside enjoying 
lunch together.  We will be able to use play equipment, take photos and dance to music from 1952-2022! 
 
If you have any specific questions, please do email me at drawlins@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 
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